September 2016 Volume XVIII, Issue 9

The Challenge







Thursday, October 6, 2016 State Capital

Meet and Depart from DBC at 11:00 a.m. Travel to and from the event in a charter bus. Event starts at 12 noon. We will return to church at 2:00 p.m.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEALS

Wednesday Night Meals will resume on Wednesday, Sept. 14. Serving Time: 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. All are welcome! Please sign up on the back of the Attendance Registration card each Sunday, or call the church office by noon on Monday. Meal pricing with reservations is \$4 per person (\$2 for age 8 and under), collected at the door. Maximum fee is \$18.00 per immediate family. Pricing without reservation is \$6/\$4/\$25.



LADIES BIBLE STUDIES

New Tuesday study for women ages 20-90. Discussion on being both a Mentor and a Mentee, using Scripture and "A Friend in Me: How to be a Safe Haven for Other Women," by Pamela Havey Lau. The material costs \$12. Facilitators: Mary Lou Goldmann & Maryanne Seher. The group will meet in The ARC CAFE 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. (babysitting provided).



Beth Moore study "Entrusted", a study of II Timothy, taught by Rae Drummond, will begin on Monday, September 19 from 7 to 8:30 p.m. This class will meet in the Children's Wing in room C114, Sept. 19 – Dec. 5. Cost of book is \$13.

INTERNATIONAL FOOD FESTIVAL

International Food Festival – Saturday, September 24, 2:30 – 5:00 p.m. at the ARC. Dublin Baptist Church is involved with many different nationalities, groups, and communities. The International Food Festival is a great time for us to present those. Come experience free food and activities, from as far as Japan, India, Italy and Jamaica, to as close as your own backyard. Invite your friends and neighbors. To learn more, visit us at: www.dublinbaptist.com.



DISCIPLESHIP OPPORTUNITIES

DBC is offering several Discipleship Classes. Check them out and be sure to sign up at the Discipleship Opportunities bulletin board to join a class:

"Growing through Discipleship" - A 12-week Biblical Study of the basics of becoming a disciple of Jesus. Meets Sunday Evenings at 4:30 - 5:45 p.m. in room 204/205 (upstairs). This eight week study begins Sunday, September 25. The leader is Greg Finzer. It is still not too late to sign up.



"The Stranger on the Road to Emmaus" - Biblical look at who Jesus is through a chronological approach to the scriptures. Wednesday Evenings at 6:30 p.m. in the library, Starting Wednesday, September 28. The leader is Scott Huber and the cost of the book is \$15. Meeting in room 136.

"Men's Fraternity" - A 16-week Biblical journey of discovering a Man's core identity at home and at work. Meets Tuesday Mornings at 6:30 a.m. in room 115, starting 9/20/16 – 11/26/16 and 1/10/17 – 2/28/17. The leader is JD Davis and the cost of the book is \$10.

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY



*WOW Connections: We will go and invite the community to our International Food Festival. Help us reach out to the community, September 21 at 6:30 p.m.

*WOW Cooking in the Philippines! Come make some food and learn about mission on Wednesday, September 28 at 6:30 p.m.

*Christmas in Snowflake County is our kid's Christmas musical. Join us as we practice every Sunday night at 6 p.m. (Prek4-6th Graders)

*Junior Jam is coming! Saturday, October 8. We will leave the church at 7:00 a.m. and return by 5:30 p.m. This is for 3rd - 6th Graders and the cost is \$30, which includes meals, admission, and a t-shirt. Please let Jackie know if you plan to attend. It's going to be awesome!





"For His Glory" is the 2016 theme for our Ray Roberts Offering, and our Week of Prayer and Emphasis on State Missions. The Gospel of Jesus is impacting lives every day through Church Plants and other ministries in Ohio! We can join in God's activity throughout the state by praying for and giving of our resources to help the hundreds of missionaries currently working in our Convention. 10% of our DBC gifts to the Global Missions Offering stay in Ohio to plant and strengthen churches. All of this activity needs your prayers and financial support. More details are available at www.scbo.org.

LADIES BOOK TALK



Ladies, join us for our October Book Talk: Monday, October 10 at 6:45 p.m., *Beyond the Silence* by Tracie Peterson and Kimberly Woodhouse. Hosted by Sheila Montgomery at 8647 Davington Dr., Dublin, OH 43017. If attending, please RSVP to Sheila by phone 614-764-9778, or contact by email at csmontgomery@wowway.com.

DECISION AMERICA TOUR 2016 WITH FRANKLIN GRAHAM



Franklin Graham will be traveling to all 50 states this fall ahead of the national election to hold prayer rallies, to preach the Gospel, and to challenge believers to take a stand and take action. He will be urging Christians to vote, to live out their faith in every part of their lives, and to pray for our nation just as Nehemiah cried out to God to rebuild the walls of Jerusalem and restore hope to His people. Graham's bus will make its stop here in Columbus at the State Capitol Building on **Thursday**, **October 6 at 12 noon**. This is definitely an event that you will not want to miss.

We are taking a group from DBC, so if you would like to ride with our group, please sign up. We will leave DBC precisely at 11:00 a.m., attend the event at 12 noon, and then return to DBC around 2:00 p.m. Since we will travel in a large passenger bus, space is limited. Please sign up in the church narthex on the bulletin board.

LORD'S SUPPER



The next Observance of the Lord's Supper will be on Sunday, September 18, in both morning services.

SIGN UP FOR TEXT ALERTS

To **get DBC Kids text notifications**. Text the message @dublinbc to the number 81010. If you're having trouble with 81010, try texting @dublinbc to 330-899-3875 or go to this link to sign-up... remind.com/join/dublinbc.



LADIES CRAFT NIGHT

Join us for a Ladies Craft Night, Friday, October 7 from 5:30 p.m. - 12 a.m. We will meet in room 115/116 the Candy Factory in the Children's Wing. For more information, please contact Kim Gurcan by phone at 614-353-7147, or email her at kgurcanrn@yahoo.com. Sign up at the Women's Ministry Board.



CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Elizabeth and Alex Minium on the birth of their little girl, Scarlett Ryanne. Scarlett was born August 30. She weighed 8 lbs. 2 oz. We also want to congratulate grandma and grandpa, Dale & Brenda Eckard. We wish the family all the best with their new arrival.



NOTICE

From time to time, pictures or video are taken during the activities at Dublin Baptist Church, or under its direction, which are then presented in various church-sponsored media. These include, but are not limited to: pictures, video productions, newsletters, television programs, web casts, brochures, handbooks, programs and Internet web pages. This notifies you that those meetings, events and activities (including worship) are considered public and are photographed and video taped and used as described. Your presence at any such activity shall be deemed to be your consent to be photographed or video taped.



ORDERING RECORDINGS

To purchase a recording of a recent sermon, you will need to pre-pay for the recording by filling out a CD request envelope at the Welcome Centers, filling in the date/title of the message desired, and paying \$3 for each recording in advance. The order will be processed and then the recording will be mailed to your home.



PRAYER REQUESTS

Do you have prayer requests? Please submit prayer requests to prayer@dublinbaptist.com.

